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March 29, 2022 

 

Board of Commissioners of Public Utilities 

Prince Charles Building 

120 Torbay Road, P.O. Box 21040 

St. John’s, NL A1A 5B2 

Attention: Ms. Jacqui H. Glynn 

 

Dear Ms. Glynn: 

 
Our Fourteenth Quarterly Monitoring Report on the Integration of Power Supply Facilities 

to the Island Interconnected System noted that we continued as of March 11 to await responses from 

Newfoundland and Labrador Hydro (Hydro) to a series of written questions we posed on February 

14, 2022. The Board, in a letter dated, March 16, 2022, directed Hydro to respond to those questions. 

 

Hydro provided written responses on March 24. Our review of them disclosed no information 

that would call into question any of the findings or conclusions of our March 11 report. Nor did they 

raise additional concerns of immediate moment. However, they do relate to matters of continuing 

importance and interest as we continue the quarterly monitoring process.  

 

The responses came just as we had begun preparing for the next meetings with Hydro as part 

of our monitoring process. That timing makes it efficient and timely to use the imminently following 

meetings to follow up on a number of the responses. Moreover, other of our questions cover matters 

of continuing interest, which means we will be seeking updated information about them as we 

proceed. 

 

Given the timing and nature of the responses, we believe that our next sessions with Hydro 

will permit timely completion of those follow-ups and updates, with the results addressed in the 

report to the Board that will follow. 

 

For now, therefore, we do not anticipate any amendment to our March 11 report. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

John Antonuk 

President 


